
East Hill Home & School Associa�on 
End-of-Year Fun Day 

 

 
 

Dear East Hill Parents, 
 

As the end of another school year is slowly approaching, we are excited to announce that 
East Hill’s Fun Day is just around the corner. On Thursday June 19th, the students will be 

treated to an entire day of fun! 
 

During lunch time, our students will be treated to Domino’s pizza and chips for lunch 
accompanied by a tasty Mr. Freeze to keep them refreshed. Please remember to pack your 

child’s usual snacks and reusable water bottle.   
 

It is also a full dress-down day, so comfort is  
Key. Please ensure that your child wears running shoes for the activities as there will be 

many inflatables and games.  
 

For the last time this school year, a voluntary $2 donation for the Altergo Foundation 
is encouraged as we are ending our monthly collection to support this foundation. 

Thank you all for your generosity throughout the whole school year! 
 

For any food allergies or dietary restrictions, please email us in advance at 
easthill.homeandschool@outlook.com 

so we can accommodate your needs. 
 

We cannot wait to celebrate the end of another amazing school year with our East Hill 
community! Thank you for your continued support and involvement in making our school 

events a success! 
 
 

East Hill Home & School Associa�on 
 
 


